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Good  

   Luck!
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Trail Camera Contest
Beyond The Backyard Members… 
are you ready to win a cool trail camera?  

Submit pictures from your current trail  
camera for a chance to win a new one!  
You can post a picture from your trail  
camera to our facebook page at:  
www.facebook.com/beyondthebackyard  
or email a picture to:  
cscott@beyondthebackyard.org 
Coolest picture wins!

Contest begins September 1, 2014 and  
will end on September 30, 2014.  Winner of  
the new trail camera will be announced on  
October 15, 2014.

A BIG Congratulations to BTB Member, 

Caleb Driggs for becoming the 2014 

Youth National Coonhound Champion! 

He competed with 43 States and Caleb 

won his cast with 650 points!  Way to 

represent West Virginia Caleb!  Great Job!

BTB MEMBER,  
CALEB DRIGGS 

2014 YOUTH NATIONAL  
COON HOUND CHAMPION
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To receive this newsletter by email, call 866-WV-WOODS or email us at cscott@beyondthebackyard.org Be sure to fan our Facebook page, where you can receive news and enter contests too!

BEAR

CAMOUFLAGE

DEER

GRUNTS

SAFETY

SQUIRREL

TRACKS

TRAPPING

TREESTAND

WINTER

Using the list below, find the words 
that are hidden in the jumble.

Excited about our recent outdoor adventure and want to 
share with other members? Send us your photo with a brief 
description and we will add it to our trophy room. Email  
the picture and description to cscott@beyondthebackyard.org. 
You may also post them to our website and/or facebook page.

Congrats to all!

Beyond The Backyard is asking all of its members to become a fan  
of our organization at www.facebook.com/beyondthebackyard. This 
is a great way for us to share stories and photographs of our outdoor 
adventures. This also allows us to keep all of our members up-to-date 
on events around the Mountain State. We also post all of our hunting 

and fishing adventures on YouTube.  

If you would like to check out some of our videos, simply go to  
www.youtube.com and search ‘Beyond The Backyard.’ Once you are 
there, be sure to subscribe to our page. You may also visit us on the 
web at www.beyondthebackyard.org. This is another way that we  
can stay connected and keep your family active in the outdoors!

2014
TROPHY
ROOM

SHOWCASE

Kailyn McQuain & Dad
Levi Kessler

Brodie Wolfe

Become a Fan
To Stay Up-To-Date

Member 
Spotlight

Would you like to be the next kid  
featured in our member spotlight?   
 
Sign up at: www.beyondthebackyard.org

National Hunting & Fishing Day 
September 27 - 28
 
WV DNR and WV Wildlife Federation is proud to be a part of NHF Days 2014.  The event 
will be Saturday and Sunday, September 27-28th from 9:00 am-6:00 pm.  Location is at 
149 State Park Trail, Roanoke (near Watson), WV 26447.  

Over 100 vendors indoors and outdoors; Big Buck Trophy Fishing Displays; Hunting, 
Fishing, and Wildlife Seminars; Outdoor Youth Challenge (kids are eligible to win prizes 
such as Lifetime Hunting and Fishing License), and much more.

Visit: www.wvdnr.gov for more information.  

Name:  Sydnie Laike Wolfe Born: January 1, 2007Lives in:  Chapmanville, WV 
Siblings: Brother Brodie and Sister Kylie 

Parents: Roger and Robin Wolfe
Activities:  Tennis, Swimming, Fishing, 

Shooting BB Guns, Hiking & Archery
Favorite Food:  Chicken Nuggets & Pizza 

Favorite Hobby:  Reading
Favorite TV Show:  American Ninja 

Warrior and Every Witch WaySydnie enjoys being outside mostly in the fall 

and winter and is so excited about starting the 

2nd grade this year.  She hopes to learn more 

about the archery program that her dad teaches 

in the Chapmanville area schools and loves 

target shooting with her bb gun.

Sydnie Laike WolfeKimberlee Holstein

Addison Shamblin

Chris & Avery


